
 

 
 
 

Public Invited to Learn about Improvements at 

Interchange 14A in Bayonne and Jersey City 
 
New Jersey Turnpike Authority officials will hold a public information center to discuss 

the improvements at Interchange 14A on the Newark Bay-Hudson County Extension 

of the Turnpike.  Residents, business leaders, public officials and other stakeholders 

are invited to attend to learn what to expect as construction progresses.  

   

The public information center will be held from 5:00 to 8:00 p.m. on Thursday, March 

26, 2015, at the Washington Community School, Multi-Purpose Room, 191 Avenue B, 

Bayonne. Representatives from the Turnpike Authority will make brief presentations 

at 5:30 p.m. and 7:00 p.m.   

 

The Turnpike Authority will widen the toll plaza from 11 to 13 lanes and make 

significant ramp and roadway improvements. A groundbreaking ceremony marking 

the start of construction was held on March 11th. The Turnpike Authority held two 

public hearings and three public information centers before construction began. This 

meeting is intended to provide all stakeholders with an additional opportunity to learn 

about the plans and ask questions about the impacts. 

 

Full project details, contact information, and construction updates are available on the 

Interchange 14A Improvement Project website: www.NJTA14A.com    
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